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Auckland Airport Trading Halt Lifted

Auckland International Airport Limited (Auckland Airport) has been advised that the sale of the
shares in Auckland Airport by the Auckland Future Fund Trustees (on behalf of Auckland Council)
has completed.

The Auckland Future Fund has confirmed that all of Auckland Council’s
remaining 9.71 percent holding of shares in Auckland International Airport Limited were sold at a
price of $8.08 per share to UBS, and then on-sold to a range of institutional shareholders.

The trading halt will be lifted shortly.
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